Subject: FW: Baif Developrmenets - Item Number 1 COMMUNICAT!ON

CW (Public Hearing
June (| \t3 )

From: LORENE SWEIGMAN [mailto:sweigman@rogers.com] ITEM - \

Sent: Sunday, June 09, 2013 6:00 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Baif Developmenets - Item Number 1
We the undersigned are against the building of high density Condos on the
corner of Beverly Glen and Bathurst Street.

Please record or opinion.

Yours sincerely,

Lorene and Bill Sweigman



